
We Need Your Help Updating Fields & Equipment
Piedmont Baseball and Softball has been working the past three
years to update and improve our Swift Park and Valley Road
Fields. As we continue to improve the fields and our programs we
would like to introduce our new BUY A BRICK CAMPAIGN.

It takes a lot to maintain baseball and softball fields and our programs in
general. The improvements we have made over the last three years are
because of your support for the program. It has also come from the families
that have been involved with the league since its inception in 1976 and the
various sponsors who have been and are a valuable part of the league.

The BUY A BRICK CAMPAIGN will help us complete the update projects.
Bricks can be dedicated to and individual or for a company. By donating a
brick you will be helping with the updating projects. Many of you probably
already have a brick dedicated at a veteran’s memorial or at your high school.
The BUY A BRICK CAMPAIGN allows you to purchase a brick or multiple
bricks and have them personalize. Put your players name on a brick, put your
name, the family name, a team name and date or a memory message on a
brick. As a company or sponsor you can advertise your company.

Years from now you can walk through Swift Park and still enjoy the brick you
donated years ago and remember the days when your children played base-
ball or softball at Piedmont. Piedmont is entering its 42nd year of providing a
youth sports program. Please join with us to help establish the next 40 years.

The Buy a Brick Campaign runs now through May 1st. It is tax deductible. Bricks will be delivered in June for placement at
Swift Park and Valley Road. Bricks can be ordered using the attached ordering form or

www.thatsmybrick.com/piedball
We appreciate your donation and your continued support for Piedmont Baseball and Softball.

Bricks purchased by Softball Families will be
installed by new Softball Pavilion.

Bricks purchased by Baseball Families will be
installed by Baseball Pavilion.


